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June 27, 2022 
 
Julieanne Trimmel, Program Director 
Madison College-Goodman South Campus 
2429 Perry St. 
Madison, WI 52713 
 
Dear Ms. Trimmel, 
 
As the CSHSE Vice President of Accreditation, I am pleased to inform you that the Human Services 
Associate program at Madison College has been reaccredited by the CSHSE Board at its June board 
meeting. The Human Services Associate program is reaccredited with no conditions from June 2021-
June 2026. This accreditation cycle included an approved one-year extension.  The next cycle will be an 
Interim Report and Review with no site visit. 
 
The Readers noted many strengths of the Program: 

• The Program has a long-standing accreditation since 1987. 
• The Program has strong community presence. 
• Faculty have diverse backgrounds as well as diverse practice experience. 
• The Program offers “Certified Peer Specialist” and “Addiction Specialist and Trauma 

Treatment” certifications. 
• The College library is very involved with program assignments and offers a website secion 

devoted to Human Services. 
• The Program offers strong curriculum and policy component of cultural competence and 

cultural humility. 
• Students view faculty as supportive and accessible.  

The Readers noted that the submitted self-study was well written, detailed, and the Program was 
responsive to requests for additional information.  
 

The next Interim Report and Review cycle  must be completed before the June 2026 Board meeting 
. A copy of this letter must be included in your next self-study. 

As an accredited program, the Program must regularly review information on the CSHSE website, 
https://cshse.org, for any new changes in policies and standards.  Your program must use the 
standards that are in effect at the time when the application is submitted for the next cycle. 

During this accreditation cycle, your accredited program has the responsibility to maintain active 
CSHSE membership each year of the accreditation cycle for the accreditation status to remain in 
good standing. Refer to the Member Handbook, Accreditation and Self-Study Guidelines for 
updated information.  Additionally, the accredited program shall ensure that the program 
representative contact information remains current with CSHSE and ASCENT Management, LLC 
and is updated as needed.  

Please refer to the Board actions for maintaining accreditation in Appendix I of the Member 
Handbook.  Your Program must ensure that program and student achievement indicators on the 
CSHSE website remain accurate (within 2 years of the current academic year) and the hyperlinks 
remain active.  The CSHSE will review this information at each board meeting, February, June, and 
October.  Contact the CSHSE VPA or ASCENT Management, LLC if a hyperlink must be revised 
so that our website is current with your program information.
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Congratulations on continuing your program accreditation.  A formal certificate, signed by our President, Dr. 
Yvonne Chase, will be forthcoming. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Winona Schappell, M.Ed. 
CSHSE Vice President of Accreditation 
 
 
CC: Jessica Cioci, MS, Dean of Human and Protective Services 
 Cemail Nuriler, LCSW-SUD, Program Director 
 Dr. Yvonne Chase, CSHSE President and serving as Lead Reader 
 Dr. Julia Bernard, CSHSE Board Member-at-Large consultant  
  
  


